
Community Advisory Committee Minutes 
September 7, 2023 

 
Committee Attendees: Bill Corey, Evan Smith, Cameron Moody, Sandra Schwarzbart, Sheila Footer, Joe 
Bucherer, Cheryl Tyler - Village Council Liaison 
 
Regrets:  Ken Niles, Ethel Pacheco, David Churchill 
 
Resident Attendees:  Al Muller 
 
The meeting was held via Zoom and called to order at 6:00 pm. 
 
Topics: 
 

• Committee Roundtable: 
o Revision to the August 9th Minutes:  Willard Towers is now utilizing the Village Shuttle to 

augment a reduced Willard Towers Shuttle schedule.  There is a need to explore means 
to get residents closer to the entrance and away from the dangerous intersection of 
Willard Ave, North Park, and the Willard garage entrance – especially for people with 
ambulatory challenges and packages.  Council Member Cheryl Tyler noted that the 
Village Council was looking into alternatives to right size the shuttle for number of users 
as well as the added stops. 

• Discussion of a recent townhall with the State Fire Marshall and local Senators and Delegates 
regarding the mandate for sprinkler systems in all buildings built after 1975. 

• Discussion of potential demographic and resident interest survey for the Village.  If asked to help 
support, the Committee would like to be involved in advocacy, potential results review, and 
potential forums to discuss.  Depending on the direction of the project other actions could be 
considered. 

 
 
The next Committee meeting will be held on October 5th at 6 pm via Zoom. 


